
 

 

Report on the Four Score and More Club  
 

To the  
 

2012 B.C. Federation AGM  
 

Thanks to all recipients,executives and Nil’s( who kept very good records) 
 

I hope I have continued in Nil’s footsteps. Please keep sending requests 
 

For the Four Score and More Badges and of those who  are no longer  
 

Dancing. Since July 2011 we have had 27 more badges  presented and now 
 

Have 326 members in the club ! It does help to have  continuing reports on  
 

These club members. Such as, age, dancing or not, b irth dates etc. I hope  
 

To offer the service that Nil’s did so well.  
 

John Tutte - Four Score and More Club Co-ordinator 


